
 
PAT FARR 
 
Lane County Commissioner 
North Eugene District 
Pat.Farr@co.lane.or.us 

PUBLIC SERVICE BUILDING / 125 EAST 8TH AVENUE / EUGENE, OR 97401 / (541) 682-4203 / FAX (541) 682-4616 
 

 
17 May 2021 
 
Christine Moody 
 
Budget Request for consideration by Lane County Budget Committee, 21-22 budget 
 
Amount Requested: $ $22,781 
For production of neighborhood newsletters by River Road Community Organization 
(RRCO) and Santa Clara Community Organization (SCCO) for FY 21/22 
 
Reason for need:  these neighborhood organizations are located inside the City of Eugene 
Urban Growth Boundary (UGB), but only fractionally inside the incorporated City Limits 
of Eugene.  The City provides funding for newsletters based on a per-household 
allocation for all households inside the neighborhood boundary that are inside the City 
Limits.  It does not fund households outside City Limits, but requires that any mailings 
include such households.  This presents a funding obstacle in that the organizations are 
required to fund additional mailing and postage costs separately for the households inside 
the UGB but outside City Limits. 
 
More detailed information regarding City requirements and funding levels can be 
furnished. 
 
This funding would address the shortage and allow a more robust stream of 
communication in the neighborhoods, to include refinement plan updates, public safety, 
annexations and other critical items of City/County coordination. 
 
Source of the budget item: 
 General Fund Reserve:   $19,900.00 
 Commissioner Farr Office Fund:  $  2,881.00 
 Total:      $22,781.00 
 
 
Requested by: 
 
Lane County Commissioner Pat Farr 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Patrick M. Farr 
Pat Farr 
 


